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Combining so many taxes in one bill is a disservice to what is acceptable and what is 

not. Where are the bills to stop the mismanagement of forest that would reduce 

wildfires? Burning up money is not a fix to the underlying problem. 

 

The current trend of making taxes adjust with the Consumer Price Index or any index 

is an increase in taxes without representation, particularly when it doesn’t allow for a 

downward adjustment as in this bill. Nor does it take into account extenuating 

circumstances – such as the lockdown during the pandemic. Therefore, I urge this bill 

not be brought to the floor for a vote. 


